
Dear Sir/Madame, 

Upon review of the two bids received on the Fleet fuel card bid for services 12WCA015, we recommend 
that the bid be awarded to Texas Fleet Fuel as they have the lowest and best bid that meets the bid 
specifications. Texas Fleet Fuel is our current provider, and the bid submitted indicates their continued 
commitment to best pricing and service. 

Thank you, 

Edward Pospisil 
Parts Manager 
Williamson County Fleet Services 
512-943-3343 phone 
512-943-3398 fax 
 


